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ITEM FOR INFORMATION 
 
 
Subject:  University Human Resources Report 
 
 
Union Activity  
 
ResStaff Allied Organization 
On August 12, 2024, and August 15, 2024, an election was conducted under the 
direction and supervision of the Michigan Employment Relations Commission 
(MERC) consisting of eligible Resident Advisors, Diversity Peer Educators, and 
Residential Staff Coordinators, to determine the representative, if any, desired by 
them for the purpose of collective bargaining with the University. 
 
At this time, the University is awaiting a notice of certification of the election results 
from MERC.  
 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Geoffrey S. Chatas 
Executive Vice President  
and Chief Financial Officer 
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